
 

Important Advising Announcement for undergraduate students 
in the School of Business and Economics 

 

If you have made a request for an appointment with an advisor 
through http://www.sbeadvising.com- please note that because of 
some unforeseen email difficulties, we are posting advisor-student 
appointments on the following webpage: 
http://www.sbeadvising.com/announcements.html.  Please accept 
our regrets.  Please review.  Also, please note that we will stop 
accepting requests for an "Appointment with an Advisor" at 1 PM 
on September 7. 
 
If you are a probation student and have requested a reservation to 
attend “Probation Student Counseling Session,” please also review 
http://www.sbeadvising.com/announcements.html for your 
schedule.  Please note that we will stop accepting reservation 
requests for “Probation Student Counseling Session” on August 
30th. 
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